
 

December 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
Meals for Students 
Just a reminder all families will be able to pick up student breakfast and lunch meals at Brass Castle School today, 
Monday, December 14, 2020 from 12:00pm – 1:30pm 
 
Due to the pending snowstorm, breakfast and lunch meal will be available for pick up at Brass Castle School on 
Tuesday, December 15, 2020 from 12:00pm – 1:30pm instead of the normal Wednesday pick up.   
 
If your family is unable to make it to Brass Castle to pick up meals at the designated times, please contact your 
child’s school for assistance.   
 
Student Photos 
Due the pending snowstorm drive through photo pickup at Brass Castle School will be held on the following dates: 

• Monday, December 14th 1:30pm – 3:30pm 
• Tuesday, December 15th 9:30am – 11:00am (changed from Wednesday due to potential storm) 

 
Port Colden School  
An individual at Port Colden School has tested positive for COVID-19.   Due to quarantine of potential close contacts, 
Port Colden School is temporarily closed.   If you need to reach office staff members, please contact Brass Castle 
School at 908-689-1188. 
 
Potential Snowstorm  
Please be aware there is a chance of a significant snowstorm this Wednesday into Thursday.  Students will continue 
with remote learning on Wednesday and Thursday as scheduled.   If the area experiences widespread power 
outages and/or internet disruptions, a Honeywell Instant Alert message will be sent to all families indicating a school 
closure.   
 
Stay safe! 
 
 
Keith Neuhs  
Superintendent 
 
COVID-19 Regional Report 
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/statistics/covid/ 
 
COVID-19 Holiday Guidance 
https://nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID_GuidanceWinterHolidays.pdf 
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